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September 14, 2018 
 
RE:  FDEP ID: COM 288039, Weekly Update 
 
Jon Iglehart 
South District Director, FDEP 
2295 Victoria Avenue, Suite 364 
Fort Myers, Florida 33901 
 
Dear Mr. Iglehart, 

This letter constitutes the weekly update requested by FDEP concerning the removal of the lime residual at the 
South Street Property.   

The August groundwater sampling was completed on Monday and Tuesday (8-20 & 21-2018).  This August 
sampling included gross alpha. The results are anticipated to be received next week. The delay in the sampling 
results is due to the added gross alpha samples taken.  The next testing is scheduled for Sept 17 & 18. 

The City of Fort Myers City Council approved all the contracts and agreements to proceed with the removal and 
disposal plan submitted to FDEP on August 30, 2018.  Thank you for the e-mail dated August 31 stating that the 
plan is consistent with interim source removal for contaminated sites identified under F.A.C. 62-780.  Based on this 
e-mail the City of Fort Myers is moving forward with the implementation of the Removal and Disposal Plan. 

The City of Fort Myers will continue to coordinate with FDEP to facilitate the Removal Plan and monitoring.  
Thank you for assistance over the last few months as worked out the plan. 

If you have any other questions or concerns please contact me at (239) 321-7630. 

Thank you, 
 
 
 
Richard H Thompson, P.E. 
City of Fort Myers 
Stormwater Resource Manager 
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